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 Agreed Report from Board of Management Toonagh NS – May 25th 2022 

 

 

To: Patron, Parents and Staff.  

 

The Board of Management of the school is comprised of the following personnel: 

 

Chairperson                   Marie Slattery       

Secretary                          Gearóid Roughan       

Treasurer                                 Laura Cahir               

Teacher Nominee       Seán Eustace 

Parent Nominee            Mairéad Culliney 

Parent Nominee            Brian O’Loughlin 

Community Nominee    Denise Whelan 

Community Nominee    Seán Ryan 

  

Items discussed: 

 

The Board of Management had a meeting on Wednesday 25th of May.  

 

Minutes of the previous meeting were read and adopted. 

 

Financial report presented. 

 

Principal’s report presented. 

 

Child Protection Oversight Report presented. 

 

The following school policies were updated and ratified by the Board:  

 Organisational Policies 

- Swimming Policy 

- Equality Poicy 
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The Board are currently drawing up a list of necessary maintenance and repair work to be done 

around the school. This will be done in the coming months so that the upkeep of the school and our 

facilities will be in good standard for the next school year.  

 

The Board has engaged Artist Nicola Moloney to design a mural depicting school and community 

life, which will be painted on the wall in our school yard. The 5th and 6th class pupils will help Nicola 

with this exciting project where possible.  

 

On behalf of the Board, Marie congratulated the boys and girls who made their Holy Communion 

and wished well the boys and girls making their Confirmation on Saturday. Marie thanked Aoife 

Garrahy and Claire Cullinan for all their hard work in preparing the boys and girls for their special 

day.  

 

The Board wished the Parents Association well with the upcoming Book Fair and the Clothes 

Collection Fundraiser on Thursday June 9th.  

 

The Board commended the teachers for the excellent Active School week held the week before 

Easter which the pupils really enjoyed.  

 

The next meeting will take place in June.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


